Citizen Corps Council of Lake County
1303 N, Milwaukee Avenue
Libertyville, lllinois 60048

March 22, 2017

Present: Joe Wieser Jr., Lou Bruno {on phone), Rose Marie Domeny, Brian Nicholson, Roger
Wickersheim, Howard Richard (on phone}, Terry Cox, John McKeown (on phone), Scott
Robertson, Lee Zimmerman, Michael Schwartz {(on phone), Michael Jackson.

Meeting was called to order at 7:04pm by Terry Cox.

Pledge of Allegiance

Welcome and introductions:

Review of last meeting minutes:

February 22, 2017 minutes were reviewed Motion to accept by Joe Wieser, seconded by Roger

Wickersheim. Motion carried

CCCLC Website: John McKeown spoke about the consolidation of our various website and

working with the EMA team to streamline our linking.

Fair Committee; Co-Chairman Cox advised that committee has been working to streamline
various things for the fair. It was mentioned that WRLR and the Sheriff’s Office will be moving
to other locations in the exhibit hall. Terry also stated that we are dealing with the Fair
Committee about the Fire Extinguisher Demao, as to moving it to another location. Fair
Committee Chairman Michael Schwartz advised that he will be contact our various CERT groups

to work on scheduling for the fair.

Training:

» Round Lake Beach will be hosting a class on the following dates 03/31 4/1,2,8, 2017

» Wauconda will be hosting a CERT class starting April 4, 2017 for 6 weeks

» MRC will be hosting three Informational meetings starting April 1,6,11, 2017 POC Scott
Robertson srobertson@lakecountyil.gov

> National Weather Service-Severe Weather Spotters Class March 22, 2017 7:00PM
Vernon Hills High School Auditorium.




WRLR Radio Station 98.3;

Lou mentioned that we may be expanding the schedule for the total time of 1.5 hours, with an
extended interview show every other Thursdays with the air time from 6:30pm-8:00pm.

Brief discussion about Prairie State Challenge. The CERT Challenge will be Saturday March 25,
2017 from 8:00am to 5:00pm at Joliet Junior College. This year structure is classroom setting. It
was asked if a representative from the National Weather Service would be a good source to
interview. Lou asked to get him the contact information.

Unfinished:

The membership of Team Rubicon with Howard Richards representing Team Rubicon District 8,
EM Coordinator Dacey advised that he spoke with their representative and didn’t find any
problems with their membership. General vote was taken and approved.

New Business:

None

Good of the Order:

Lee Zimmermann stated that the Hanover Township EMERGENCY SERVICES
TRAINING CONFERENCE held March 11, 2017 was very good.

Training: None Scheduled

Motion by Scott Robertson seconded by Rose Marie Domeny to adjourn the meeting. Motion
carried meeting adjourned at 7:42PM.

Submitted by;

Michael R. Jackson Sr., CEM®
CCCLC Secretary



